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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I’m a Physician Assistant Student that will be graduating in January 2024 from CUNY 

York College, and I’m interested in starting my career in Internal Medicine at NYPQ. As you can 

see from my resume, I’ve spent the last year rotating across several different specialties and 

building up clinical knowledge and skills. Through the program, and from my clinical rotations, 

I’ve been taught pertinent skills such as diligence, eagerness to learn and enjoy seeing a wide 

variety of patients.  

 

This is why I’m interested in an internal medicine position at Northwell Health, because 

of the ability to interact with other departments that will enable me to take care of patients 

holistically. I also want to work in a field that will enable me to interact with different specialties 

and challenge me to become a better provider for my patients and have a broad depth of 

knowledge to build on. I’m also interested in working in an environment that harbors growth and 

has team members who like to teach. My internal medicine rotation took place at NYPQ, and I 

enjoyed my time there, and the PA’s that precepted me were eager to teach, and had a supportive 

environment, and thus I’m interested in pursuing a position at NYPQ internal medicine.  

 

I look forward to the opportunity to speak with you soon and discuss my qualifications. If 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or email that is listed 

above. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Siddharth Shah 
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